
 

 
 
 
 

 
Welcome back! We hope you had a relaxing break and are ready for the next 
three weeks of school until the next break. 
 

 
We are pleased to invite you to Information Morning on 6th April from 8:45am 
to 10:30am. Ms. Zemlak (PYP Coordinator) and Ms. Termaat (MYP Coordinator) 
will provide information on the programmes and answer your questions. Please 
find below the programme for the morning: 
 
8:45 – 9:30  Primary Years Programme (PYP) 
9:30 – 9:50  Coffee break 
9:50 – 10:30   Middle Years Programme (MYP) 
 
All parents are welcome. However, we would particularly recommend the 
presentations to new parents (who joined GIS this academic year) and the 
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parents of Grade 5 students, who will transition from PYP to MYP next 
academic year. 
 

 
As we are obliged to submit projected student numbers for next academic year 
to the Ministry of Education this month, we will contact you later this week 
regarding your plans for next year. You will be requested to complete a re-
registration/withdrawal form and return it to GIS by 16th March.  
 

 
This is a reminder that students need to bring their indoor shoes back to 
school. It is important that students wear appropriate indoor shoes at all times, 
especially in the science lab and during fire drills. Please note that if the fire 
alarm is triggered, we evacuate as we are. There is no time for children or 
adults to go to the locker and put on outdoor shoes. 
 

 
As part of the authorization process, we will host a consultation visit on 12 and 
13 April. Our consultant, Hege Myhre (Head of Kongsberg International School), 
will review our documents, observe classes and meet with teachers, 
administration and parents. Following the visit, we will receive a report with 
feedback on how we have been implementing the MYP and what still needs to 
be done before we apply for authorization in October 2018. If you are available 
to meet with the consultant on 12 or 13 April, please contact Ms. Termaat at 
annie.termaat@gjovikis.no  
 

 
Our neighbour, Learning Centre offers Norwegian classes at all levels both 
online and face to face. The Centre has offered their services to GIS staff and 

MYP consultation visit 

Indoor shoes and winter gear 

Norwegian classes for GIS staff and parents 
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parents. Please let us know if you are interested by sending an email to 
post@gjovikis.no Please note that Learning Centre is conveniently located just 
next to GIS. 
 

 
If you have any questions about the matters below, please contact the relevant 
person: 
 
Invoices   Kari Anne Brovold kari.anne.brovold@gjovikis.no  
 
Taxi  (GIS)  Dennis Wanda dennis.wanda@gjovikis.no  
 
Taxi/bus  Ingrid Raasholm ingrid.raasholm@gjovik.kommune.no  

(Kommune) 
 
School nurse Monica Iren          Monica.Raudi-Satran@gjovik.kommune.no  

Raudi-Sætran  
 
Swimming  Ragnar Görögh ragnar.gorogh@gjovikis.no  
     
SFO    Marina Shalaginova sfo@gjovikis.no  
 
 

 
 
Grade Date 

Grade 5 08.03.18 
15.03.18 
22.03.18 
05.04.18 

Grade 1 12.04.18 
19.04.18 
26.04.18 

School support contact details 
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03.05.18 
24.05.18 
31.05.18 
07.06.18 
14.06.18 

 


